
 
 
8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 
 
Year 13 UCAS Information Evening 
 
Now that the students are well on the way to completing their personal statements, we would 
like to invite you to an informal evening on Thursday 14th September to find out more about 
applying to University and Student finance. (UCAS). 
 
With the many changes that our young people are facing in this current climate, we feel that 
this meeting will help provide an insight into the variety of opportunities which higher education 
can offer. 
 
The evening will start at 6.00pm in the Main Hall where there will be a presentation and we 
will be available to answer any questions. The evening will last for approximately 1 hour.  
 
Programme 
 

• What to study and where to go. 
 

• How to use UCAS apply. 
 

• Student Finance. 
 
Should you require any further information regarding the event, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Sixth Form on sixth@cc-hs.com. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 14th September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs E Mayor 
Head of Sixth Form 
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